OFFICE OF THE PROCTOR
GURU GOBIND SINGH INDRAPRASTHA UNIVERSITY

GURY BOBRID SINGH
INORAPRASTHA

LNIVERSITY

Ref. No. GGSIPU/Proctor(ASB)/2017-18/
Dated: March 12, 2018

NOTICE FOR UNIVERSITY SCHOOLS OF STUDIES

This is in continuation to the Notice No. GGSIPU/Proctor(ASB)/2017-18/174N dt. July 26,
2017 and Reminder 1 and II thereafter on August 9, 2017 and September 20, 2017
respectively and also the tele conversations, regarding the mandatory requirement of UGC for
online submission of undertaking regarding anti-ragging to be filled by all the students and
parents. Despite the earlier requests, some University Schools have not yet sent any
compliance of the same. Some other schools have furnished the incomplete information in
respect of the undertaking forms which are not filled by all the students.

In this regard, the concerned Deans of University Schools of Studies are requested to get the
online anti-ragging undertaking filled by all the students and parents and send the compliance

to the Office of the Proctor, as early as possible. It may be treated as most urgent.
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Copy to:
p1y Gen@é&d Deans, University School of Studies, GGSIPU
2. ARto Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, GGSIPU, for information of the Chairman, Anti-Ragging
Committee, GGSIPU.
3. Incharge, UITS, for uploading on University website.



